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From Rachel McRobb  

CEO SLCS 
 

 

Dear SLCS friends and colleagues, 

Mid -way through the year and I find myself rushing to get out a newsletter before I 

head off to my first ever international fundraiser, hosted and organized by our 

California based trustee and close friends Carol Van Bruggen and Steve Kuhn. Safari 

on the River is being held at Steve and CÈÙÖÓɀÚɯÏÖÔÌ Juluka Landing in Sacramento 

on 20th )ÜÓàȭɯ(ÛɀÚɯÎÖÐng to be a great and full event and we hope to raise a sizeable 

amount of funding for our detection dog program.  

The detection dog program is well underway and our two dogs are currently in t he 

US undergoing four months training before heading over to Zambia with trainers in 

2Ì×ÛÌÔÉÌÙȭɯ6ÌɯÊÈÕɀÛɯÞÈÐÛɯÍÖÙɯÛÏÌɯËÖÎÚɯÛÖɯÈÙÙÐÝÌɯÈÕËɯÖÜÙɯÛÙÈÐÕÐÕÎɯÈÚɯÏÈÕËÓÌÙÚɯto start. 

The past three months have been packed with exciting activities and 

accomplishments. Our annual Fun Run was held on the 14th June and was the most 

successful so far, more news on the fun run in the following pages.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

         

      

 

 

Forestry and Fisheries Patrols 

It is with great sadness that I write and let those 

who do not know that our very close friend and 

staunch SLCS supporter Chris Fenner was 

tragically killed in a car accident in May. Chris 

was always on hand to help us at SLCS with 

every request and was one of our unsung heroes. 

Chris will be sorely missed in Zambia by all his 

friends and colleagues and his conservation 

efforts will always be remembered.  

 



The SLCS 2014 Fun Run, sponsored by the Elephant Charge 

was a fantastic event. Three hundred and fifteen runners started off at 7.15am on Saturday 14th 

)ÜÓàɯÞÐÛÏɯÛÏÌɯÍÐÙÚÛɯÔÌÕɀÚɯÙÜÕÕÌÙɯÊÖÔÐÕÎɯÐÕɯƗƖɯÔÐÕÜÛÌÚɯÓÈÛÌÙȮɯÈÕɯÈÔÈáÐÕÎɯÌÍÍÖÙÛȭɯ6ÌɯÏÈËɯÚÖÔÌɯ

serious runners this year of all ages. Our eldest was a 66 year fit woman from the UK who ran 

ÐÕɯÛÏÌɯÈÉÖÝÌɯƘƔɀÚɯÊÈÛÌÎÖÙàȭɯ/ÙÐáÌÚɯÞÌÙÌɯÈÞÈÙËÌËɯÛÖɯƕst, 2nd and 3rd place for men, women and 

ÖÝÌÙɯƘƔɀÚ. 

 

This year our guest of honour was the Mambwe District Commissioner who graciously stayed 

all day amongst three thousand spectators, even taking part in executive relay races, making a 

speech and emphasizing the conservation focus of the event, and presenting prizes alongside 

'ÐÚɯ1ÖàÈÓɯ'ÐÎÏÕÌÚÚɯ"ÏÐÌÍɯ,ÒÏÈÕàÈɀÚɯÙÌ×ÙÌÚÌÕÛÈÛÐÝÌȭ 

Apart from the 10km run, we had a tug of wa r event won by National Airport  ÔÌÕɀÚɯÊÈÛÌÎÖÙàɯ

and Kapani womenɀs category, volley ball, football, netball , bottles races and other relays also 

took up the remainder of the day.  Big thanks to our main sponsors of the event, the Elephant 

Charge, Norman Carr Safaris, Flatdogs Camp, Lion Camp, Croc Valley Camp, Wildlife Camp, 

Personal Touch and Share / USAID and National Airports . 

 

 

 

 

 

  


